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https://ipu.ie/communication/pharmacy-in-the-media-64/

Tom Murray’s presidential address at the IPU Conference received coverage in the Irish Medical
Times, saying that a new funding model for pharmacies needs to be implemented. Tom Murray
was also on Highland Radio discussing reselling of Ozempic.

The IPU issued a press release offering advice to people with hay fever on the steps they can
take to help manage the condition. This topic was covered in The Sun, HER, Inside Ireland, and
on East Coast Radio.

Sinead McCool, IPU Acting Head of Professional Services, was quoted in an article in Life and
Fitness Magazine about blood pressure checks.
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